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September 27, 2022 

Robert Goldstein 

Office of the Provost 

University of Louisville 

Louisville, KY 40292 

Bob, 

We have been asked to provide a letter of support for the proposed B.S. in Biochemistry  
program. Our understanding is that this is a rebranding of the existing B.S. Chemistry – 
Biochemistry track and that no new courses will be implemented. Based on this, our available 

resources in this area should be adequate to support the  program. 

Please contact us if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Robert E. Fox, Jr. 

Dean, University Libraries 

CC: Robert Detmering

Craig Grapperhaus 

Bruce Keisling

Claudene Sproles 




